
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 5 February 2019 3:56 PM 
To: 'Adler, Melissa' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 – Construction Award- mention 25 February 2019 

 
Dear Ms Adler,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged for a video-link to Canberra at the requested time, and an amended notice of listing 
will shortly be published.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Adler, Melissa [mailto:m.adler@hia.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 4 February 2019 4:44 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/23 – Construction Award- mention 25 February 2019 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to the above matter and respectfully request a video conference link be provided in 
Canberra for the Mention scheduled on the 25 February 2019. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Melissa Adler 
Executive Director – Industrial Relations and Legal Services 
 

 

Housing Industry Association Ltd 
79 Constitution Ave  
CAMPBELL 
p  02 6245 1305 

m 0414 665 871     
hia.com.au 
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